
 

 

MEMORANDUM 
 

To: Honorable Mayor and City Council 

From: Warren Hutmacher, City Manager  

Date: December 5, 2008 

Subject: FY 2009 Budget Update 
 

 
Staff has been working for a number of weeks to provide you with a FY 2009 Budget.  The budget 
is a work in progress and a final budget recommendation with an appropriate level of detail is still 
forthcoming.  However, I am providing you today with a budget summary document (attached) that 
will provide you with an effective overview of our financial position for FY 2009. 
 
Thanks for your patience as we work diligently to present you with a full budget document with 
detailed backup information. 
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